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From: BPA–TxRP Standards Coordination <TxRPStandardsCoordination@bpa.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 6:38 PM
To: Five Year Performance Assessment
Cc: BPA–TxRP Standards Coordination
Subject: Comments on Five Year Performance Assessment Draft

Bonneville Power Administration has one minor suggestion:  in Attachment 4, average scores from a survey are 
reported, but the scale of possible scores is not.  The scale should be added to the data. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Andrea Jessup 
  
David Evans and Associates, Inc. 
Business Analyst 
Transmission Reliability Standards Group  
Bonneville Power Administration 
Office: 360-418-8793 
  

 


